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Halloween and Bonfire Night 2020
[bookmark: _GoBack]As you all know we will be entering another lockdown period once again from six o clock on Friday night. 

For Halloween 
•            We ask everyone to think how they can keep everyone safe this Halloween and not spread Coronavirus.
•            Traditional trick or treating is not allowed  
•            Halloween parties in either your home or at another venue are not allowed  
•            Do not to meet anyone indoors that you don’t live with and do not meet up with your friends either indoors or outdoors. 
•            Celebrate at home instead of going out and about. 


For Bonfire Night
•            There will be no organised public bonfires or firework displays this year
•            No visitors are allowed into your garden. If a firework display in your garden turns into a 
              party at your house, you putting everyone at risk of catching COVID.   Your parents will be       
              breaking the law.
•	         REMEMBER It is illegal to buy Fireworks under the age of 18 - your parents could be    
               prosecuted. 
· You shouldn’t set off fireworks in a park or other public open space.  All local authorities in Wales have banned this. 
· Setting off fireworks in the street is anti-social.  It can be a fire risk and is against the law.  

We kindly ask all of you to act responsibly.  Keep yourself and your family safe and prevent adding pressure to the emergency services during already busy times.
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